
6/16/22 

 

My name is Jacob Bickel, I leave on 37 street and Indian Creek across the shul. 

I am writing you, to ask you to approve to rebuild the shul, it is very old. Also, the 

Mikvah is very old. 

This is the ONLY shul we have in this couple of blocks. 

Your help will be greatly appreciated. 

 

Jacob Bickel 

3700 Indian Creek 

Miami Beach 


